
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 4/28/2010 1:15:27 PM
To: Pocta, Robert M. (rmp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Time this week/next

Hi Mark, do you want to informally check-in sometime in the next week on our PG&E GRC. You're 
probably working on the DRA testimony for next week, maybe after you're done?

Thx
Jane
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